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Science Experiments
By: Kaleb Kaczor

The science class has done several experiments
so far. The anatomy class dissected kidneys. They were
given pig kidneys and had to cut them in half. They then
examined the inside and drew what they saw.

The sophomores did an experiment involving
sections of leaves and a bottle biome experiment. The
bottle biome experiment involved the students using a
plastic bottle and some other materials to make an
environment for a snail. This environment would then be
sealed and nothing would be added to it once sealed,
relying on the plants to produce oxygen through the
process of photosynthesis.

The sophomores also did an experiment with
leaves to see what types of light caused photosynthesis.
The sections of leaves were put into a vacuum and
different lights were shown onto them. If the leaves
began to float they were undergoing photosynthesis.
These were just some of the several experiments that
the science classes have done so far.

Youth Summer Football
By: Roman Henderson

The summer youth football camp consisted of
35 participants that ranged between 4th to 8th grade.
The campers did well even though the heat was
unbearable. It was a one day, non-contact football
camp that lasted three and a half hours. They worked
hard on their skills, fundamentals, and how to do the
positions correctly. The high school coaching staff
and the varsity football players helped participants at
the event. Everyone had a great time, worked hard,
went home happy, and overall did a great job.

Teegan &
Natasha
dissect a
kidney.

Liz, Lanie,
and Angel
work on
their snail
biomes.




Spartans Youth Volleyball Club

By: Mercedes Brooks

Spartan Youth Volleyball started practicing in

the beginning of September and will practice
throughout the month. They have practice ‘\
every Saturday morning for 2 hours. The girls © =
practice the basic fundamentals of volleyball. i
The games will start in October and they will 1

be playing against other teams. The first b
game/tournament is Saturday, October 2nd.

This consists of grades 4th-6th who wanted to

join. There are 21 girls that go out for youth
volleyball, and the coaches are: Tiffany

Ziesler, JoElla Orhi, and Allison Higgins.

7th Grade Art
By: Emiliana Collins

Mrs. Dennis had the 7th graders working scratch art
owls. Here are some of her highlights!

Gracen Eckert Cheyenne Boettcher Khloe Gonzales
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Husker Harvest Days

By: Eli Arellano

The FFA students went to Husker Harvest Days to learn about
agriculture outside the classroom and interact with the professionals
that are there. One of Ms. Nolles’ favorite things about Husker Harvest
Days is to see the people she met in college and interact with them.

The FFA goes to Husker Harvest Days to network with industries. HUSKER HARVEST DAYS.




